

Northfleet Technology College Colyer Road Northfleet Kent DA11 8BG

Tel: 01474 533802 Fax: 01474 536122

Email: office@ntc.kent.sch.uk Web: www.ntc.kent.sch.uk

Head: Jane Partridge

15 September 2017

Dear Parent

I am pleased to confirm that the trip to Disneyland will be going ahead as previously advertised as we had an extremely strong response to this visit. As per my previous letter the balance of this trip is due in by Friday 24 November 2017. This payment can be made in stages up to this date but the full balance must be received by this point in order that we are able to secure the hotel and the extras as previously noted. Please ensure that any payments are given to Miss Peto in Zone 1. Attached to this letter is a payment record sheet you may wish to use so please ensure your son brings this in when payments are made so this can be signed off.

For information on the trip and what your child will need to bring with them please go onto the website link shown <a href="https://worldstrides.co.uk/custom/paris-and-disneyland/">https://worldstrides.co.uk/custom/paris-and-disneyland/</a>

## Lunch

It will be the student's responsibility to purchase lunch on all of the days including the final day. As we will aim to arrive back to school about 8:30pm it is important that your son does have enough money to eat on this final day. We would recommend 20 Euros. The itinerary is subject to change and availability and whilst we endeavour to keep to the times noted above it may be that these could change.

## Mobile Phones

Your son will be allowed to take a mobile phone on the trip, however, we will hold no responsibility for such article and it will be your son's responsibility to ensure that this is kept safe. As we are going abroad it will also be vital that you ensure that the mobile will work in a foreign country and you are aware of the calling charges from abroad; data charges can be extremely high and we recommend that data is turned off before we leave.

## Rooms

We will be allocating students to rooms once we have the final room allocations from the hotel. We will try to accommodate student's wishes as much as we can but there may be times where we are unable to do this as there will be a maximum of three students per room. We will place students in rooms of the same year wherever possible. A room list will be distributed to students once we have this completed.

Passport

All students holding a British passport and/or are born in the United Kingdom will travel on a group passport. For a group passport we will require you to provide the school with a passport size photo of your son. We have also attached a form which needs to be filled out by the parent/guardian and returned with a passport photo by no later than **Wednesday 11 October 2017** so that we can get the group passport sent off on time for the trip.

















## 

Date	Paid In	Remaining Total	Signature
Sept 2017			
<u> </u>			
<del>-</del>			

Disneyland 2018 Visit – Payment Record Sheet

Student Name and Form: